MEMORANDUM

TO:
Randy Poe, Superintendent


Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Board Members
FROM:

Jim Detwiler, Deputy Superintendent/CAO
DATE:
August 2, 2018
RE:
Discovery Education Purchase Agreement with Conner High School
For the board to approve this purchase agreement between Discovery Education and Conner High School. Conner High School will purchase the license for 150 new Science Techbooks and 150 Reneals of Science Techbooks for a total of $3,000.00
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
